Brendon Roberts

From: |

Sent: Sunday, 5 November 2017 11:44 AM
To: Brendon Roberts
Subject: MP 10_0229 MOD 2 and MP 10_0230 MOD 6

Good morning Brendon,
Please disallow the modifications to the Concept Plan and Project Approval for Woolooware Bay Town Centre.

As a nearby resident, | have seen the amount of automobile traffic grow to breaking point. This is also prior to the
completion of the new developments near the Sandhills at Cronulla.

We have problems already finding street parking, and the general increase in traffic means any trip locally is taking
double the time.

400 hundred extra parking spots is simply too much.
Please consider seriously the effect of your decisions on current, long term residents.
Best regards,

Sent from my iPhone





